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Construction works are starting at the Seaford Community Centre which will
significantly improve access to community services in Seaford.

The works will provide an updated, modern facility
for the Seaford community.

The Seaford Community Centre upgrade is jointly
funded by Council and the Commonwealth and
Victorian Governments.

Improving community services in Seaford
The updated Seaford Community Centre will
include a full service library, Council customer
service, an improved meeting room and updated
toilets.

Residents will also be able to access free Wi-Fi and
public computers.

Council’s Customer Service Centre will relocate
from 120 Nepean Highway in Seaford.

Access and parking
During the works, there may be changes to parking
in the area. Please check local signage for updates.

Groups with existing bookings for the main hall will
have access during construction. No new bookings
can be made for during the construction period.

The meeting room and kitchen at the front of the
hall will be unavailable.

Please don’t mind the works
Works will start Monday 17 August with completion
and re-opening scheduled for this coming summer.

There will be an increase in noise levels at times.
Council will work with businesses and the
community to minimise inconvenience and work
after-hours as much as possible.

Plans are on display at the Seaford Customer
Service Centre at 120 Nepean Highway, Seaford.

More information is available on Council’s website.
Visit: frankston.vic.gov.au

Or contact the project managers:

Gary Bartlett 0407 770 458

Cam Arullanantham 9784 1737
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